Half of the squadron's groundcrew will ac-
company the unit overseas. They will precede
the jet passage by North Star transport and
await the arrival of the jets with the other
half of the groundcrew, which will be drawn
from Air Division personnel.

Later this year, the fourth and final
CF-100 squadron will follow 440 to Germany.
and will be located at No. 4 Fighter Wing,
Baden-Soellingen. .

As No. 440 Squadron takes off from Bagot-
ville on its flight to Cermany, No. 413, a
Sabre unit based at Zweibrucken, will be dis-
banded. Simultaneously, a new CF-100 squadron
will be formed at Bagotville and will take the
designation, 413 from the disbanded Sabre
squadron.

(C.W.B. April 24, 1957)

CADETS FOR BISLEY: Twelve teen-age sharp-

shooters of the Royal Canadian Army Cadets,
selected from corps across the country, have
been chosen to represent Army cadets in rifle
matches at Bisley, England, this summer. The

matches will be in competition against marks- '
‘men from all parts of the Commonwealth.

The cadets will leave Montreal July 2,
aboard the "Empress of Fngland" and will ar-

-rive-at Liverpool July 8.

During their stay in the United Kingdom,
the cadets will tour many points of interest;
and arrangements are being made for them to
visit the 2nd Canadian Infantry Brigade Group
in West Cermany.
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